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The Dawson County Cattleman’s Association has teamed up with Heifers for South Dakota to help replenish the herds of those affected by winter blizzard (“Atlas”).  The donation of a bred cow is an investment in your fellow rancher’s future.

We have two ways of giving:  a donation of quality-type breeding livestock or monetary donations to help cover the expense of fuel/transportation and other such cost involved with getting these cattle to the folks that need them.  Our goal is geared toward helping our fellow beef producers in Northwestern Nebraska that suffered such terrible losses.  We do have a holding lot so donated cattle can be delivered at any time. We have set Dec. 9th as a cut-off date for donations. We also are using a 501 (c) so all donations are tax deductible.
*Our stipulation on cattle donations is that if they are something you would be proud to own, they are the kind we want.
*Our challenge to the donor is to give the best that you have, let’s make it a good gift!
If you would like to donate please call George Arbuthnot at (308)440-3132, Mark Albrecht at (308)325-0669, or Tucker Thompson at (308)325-4878
Monetary donations can be sent to the Chadron Community Foundation’s Cattleman’s Relief Fund at P.O. box 1125 Chadron, Ne 69337 or www.helpforsouthdakota.com

